
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 6/30/2017 11:09:27 AM
Subject: Re: July 6

​No. This is for the morning and should be done no later than 11am. That event begins at 6, as I see it on the 
calendar.


From: Lily Cogdill
 
Sent: Friday, June 30, 2017 11:07 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: RE: July 6 
 
Will this conflict with the Sheriffs Association Conference in Myrtle Beach on the 11th?
 
From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Friday, June 30, 2017 11:06 AM
 
To: Lily Cogdill ; Tori Beth Black ; Catherine McNicoll ; Hayden Grooms ; Broome, Darryl 
Subject: Fw: July 6
 
I am sorry, but this event is on the 11th, not the 6th. Lily will receive the email soon. Please bear with my 
confusion for the next week or so.

From: Danny Varat
 
Sent: Friday, June 30, 2017 9:20 AM
 
To: Lily Cogdill; Tori Beth Black; Catherine McNicoll; Hayden Grooms; Broome, Darryl
 
Subject: July 6 
 
​Bob Knight will send Lily contact information for a visit to Greenville Hospital System on July 6th at 9am. It'll be 
a visit of about 90 minutes to discuss Medicaid and opiods.
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